Action Sheet

MEETING DATE:

AGENDA ITEM:

January 20, 2021

Discuss and consider approval of purchase
of LED Sports Lighting Retrofit for Baseball
and Softball fields from Musco Sports
Lighting, LLC using Buyboard Contract
#592-19

We received a quote from Musco Lighting to retrofit the existing pole sports lighting at both the baseball
and softball fields at a cost of $315,000. This vendor is a member of Buy-Board Cooperative Contract
#592-19. The current lights are Metal Halide, which is now obsolete and are beyond their useful life
generating constant failures. The proposed LED lights will have a 10-year warranty, reduce electrical use
and provide the best quality of lighting for our students. This project is on the Priority Deferred
Maintenance list and will be funded with remaining bond funds from the 2018 bond.

RECOMMENDATION:

Kell\l\M.oulton /

Superintendent

I move that the board approve the
purchase of LED Sports Lighting
(Retrofit) for Softball and Baseball from
Musco Sports Lighting, LLC in an
amount not to exceed $315,000, using
2018 bond funds, as presented.

Connie Morgenroth

Connie Morgenroth
Assistant Superintendent of Business & Operations




